
 

Monday Dec 19th – Pizza Berg 

Thursday Dec 21st – Quizno’s 

Friday Dec 22nd – McDonald’s  

 

 

MRS Grizzly Gear Clothing Update 

We have been told that we should receive the majority 

of the orders next week. 

A couple of items were misprinted so they’re working 

on those few and those items may or may not make it 

before Christmas. 
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HOT LUNCH DATES 

PARENT ENGAGEMENT 

You are very important to your child’s education.  

Our goal is to collaborate with caregivers to provide the 

very best education possible and to create a school that 

is safe, caring, and welcoming.   

 

Unfortunately, the pandemic has made it very difficult 

to collaborate with you since we opened as a school in 

2019.  It is a school-wide focus this school year to 

increase parent engagement at Meadow Ridge.  Your 

voice is extremely important and you provide us with 

excellent ideas for how we can make our school even 

better. 

There were two areas of concern in a survey that went 

home last year, which was answered by 231 Meadow 

Ridge families.  

 

One was school improvement and another was parental 

involvement.  If you could please take some time to 

answer TWO questions on the survey, we would 

appreciate your feedback and ideas:  

 https://forms.office.com/r/DpTAs9bvAB 

We will then look at your ideas as a faculty and at 

School Council to see what we can do to make Meadow 

Ridge better than it already is. Thank you in advance for 

your time and ideas. We appreciate it!   

 

Deadline to answer is Monday, January 16, 2023. 

 
Want to stay up-to-date with what is happening at Meadow Ridge School?  

 

Please click on the links:           Meadow Ridge School Website                    Grizzly Announcements 

 

 

 

  

 

Come and support the Grades 4-6 Young 

Entrepreneurs showcasing various Christmas 

products and activities.  This is an excellent 

opportunity for students to do holiday shopping. 

Products will range from $1.00 to $5.00 

Hot Lunch Volunteers Needed 
 

We are in need to parent volunteers for some hot 
lunches in January. 

If you can help, please sign up on the following link:  
  

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/20703
5986464668033/false#/invitation 

 
Thank you so much! 

 

Early Dismissal 

12:20 Dismissal on Friday December 23rd 

Wear your Pajamas to school 

https://blog.richmond.edu/parsons/2015/12/lights-please-a-charlie-brown-christmas-and-the-music-of-vince-guaraldi/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://forms.office.com/r/DpTAs9bvAB
https://www.foothillsschooldivision.ca/meadowridge
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vQS2wDgcBY0gE41OXdTo43OodqbA-CG6gJnFa8e1oy3vfjwKh5JuvRXnJKk2quSiC2HgBU8YSx8eQe7/pub?start=true&loop=false&delayms=5000
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/207035986464668033/false#/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/207035986464668033/false#/invitation
http://ijirst.org/Pyjama-Sets/164070-Christmas-Pajamas-Sets-for-Family-Boys-and-Girls-Long/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

